
THANK YOU FOR YOUR

DONATION 
The Clay Center Christmas Festival personally thanks you for your generous donation.  Your 
donation will be used for supplies needed for the Courthouse Square for the Clay Center 
Christmas Festival.  Any donations need to be received by November 1, 2021, to have your 
named placed on the BIG Donation Board that sits on the square by the BIG Tree.  Please 
write your check out to Clay Center Christmas Festival, mail to:  519 18th Road, Clay Center, 
KS  67432, OR take your donation check to Mayo’s downtown Clay Center, KS.   Please 
contact Laura Schwartz at 785-632-7393 or DeeDee Anderson at 785-632-7343 or , if you 
have any questions.
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